Memo

Date: July 13, 2020

To: Priests

From: Monsignor James Schillinger, Director, Ongoing Formation of

Priests

Re: CANCELED - Convocation of Priests

I am writing to inform you that Archbishop Hartmayer has decided to cancel our Convocation of Priests scheduled for September 15-17. The Day of Appreciation/Recreation sponsored by the Serrans scheduled for Monday, September 14, has also been cancelled.

The possibility of rescheduling the convocation in 2021 is being considered. We will certainly update you if and when this develops.

While we are disappointed, our goal is keep everyone healthy and safe.